within a week or ten days. The result of all this is that I have been delayed in my departure for England for almost two menths. I realize that there have been a great many developments in that period of time and now that I have my passport I thought I should take the precaution of writing you again and asking you if I would still be accepted, subject to the conditions in the letter of June 6th. I am very anxious to go and render what service I can and I feel that I can be of some service but naturally I would not like to go to the expense of going over there and find that there had been some change within the past two months which would make it impossible for me to be accepted.

I would ask you to be good enough to have a cable sent to me on receipt of this letter advising me if there has been any change or if I would still be accepted subject to the conditions set forth in the letter. I enclose Money Order for \$2.00 in English currency to defray the cost of the cablegram. On receipt of the cablegram I could leave immediately.

Yours truly,

Florence Patterson,
Box 159,
ESTEVAN, Sask.

MEIGHEN PAPERS, Series 5 (M.G. 26, I, Volume 201)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES

CANADA